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I have had both micro needling and acupuncture.  They are very different.  I fully 

support the right for PT who have had the training for Micro needling to be allowed to 

practice this form of therapy in Oregon!   I urge you to join the other 46 state that 

have made this legal ! 

 

I definitely feel that PT should be allowed to order diagnostic imaging, and durable 

medical equipment.  This would expedite the recovery of the patient, cost less money 

, and be more efficient.    

 

I fully support HB3824!   I am urging this get full support in its entirety ! 


